
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11 July 2024 

Our Ref: FOI 458 

Request 

We received your request on 26 June 2024 for the following information: 

Please provide the number of single let temporary accommodations allocated in June 

2024 in the BT48 area. 

In the absence of information specific to BT48, please provide it specific to Derry NOT 

Derry City and District Council area as previously done. 

Please also indicate bedroom numbers in information. 

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 

Our response 

The table below details the number of placements to Single Lets in the BT48 postcode. 

While the request asked for details of placements in June 2024 it is not possible to provide 

this information as the number of placements made is part of official DfC data publication 

and data for April to June will not be available until September 2024. The information below 

has therefore been provided to align with the previous request which sought information for 

January to March 2024. 

 

 

 
 

Month Number of Placements  to Single Lets 
(BT48) 

January 15 

February 13 

March 12 

The bedrooms for these placements is noted below: 



 
 

 
 

 
 

Number of 

Bedrooms 

January February March 

1 <5 <5 6 

2 <5 11 <5 

3 5 <5 <5 

4 <5 <5 <5 

5 <5 <5 <5 

It should be noted that in line with best practice in respect of data provision where numbers 

are low, figures of 0 to 4 are reflected by <5 on the table above. 

This concludes our response. 
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